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Pathology Requisitions and You 

Did you know…..  

Much like a prescription, a “path req” from your practice is the clinician’s order for 
pathology to be performed.  Therefore, a properly filled pathology requisition is of 
vital importance to your patient’s care.  In this edition of our newsletter, CPC is 
highlighting fields required for manually written pathology requisitions, as seen 
below.    

 

Looks like a lot of yellow, right?  It is, but as a CAP and CLIA-accredited laboratory, 
CPC is committed to providing the highest standard of accurate care for your 
patients.   Now you know 🙂, so please fill in those required fields!  



CPC on Socials  

Follow us on LinkedIn!  
Be part of our professional network - connect with us on LinkedIn 
https://www.linkedin.com/company/cpc-pathology 

     ​         

Read more about us on our website - www.cpcpathology.org   
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